
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 1—Week beginning 19.5.25 

 

This term has flown by! In this final week we have been very busy; 
learning about healthy habits from exercising to healthy foods, 
brushing our teeth and washing our hands. We made fruit kebabs on 
Friday, had a Pajama Rama day on Thursday and visited the park for 
a teddy bears picnic on Wednesday. We learnt about stranger dan-
ger and re-called our ‘Stop, Look, Listen and Think’ road safety.  
Book of the week– Bathroom Boogie  
Rhyme of the week– 5 Green Bottles 
Word of the week— Small  

Letter of the week— s 

Math's 

Our Schools Math’s lead visited us 
this week and he was so pleased 
with the children’s love of math's. 
The children could re-call how we 
counted groups of our teddy bears, 
they were amazing!  

 

Literacy 

This week we read to the end of 
‘Silly Doggy!’ the children loved 
that the doggy was a bear all along 
and like learning facts about bears 
and turning into one 
during free flow play! 

Next Term 

Next term we will be having lots of fun with Supertato and ’the 
evil pea!’ will play tricks on the children. We will be caring for 
our growing vegetables and making vegetable face pictures in-
spired by Guiseppe Arcimboldo.   

 
We will be holding our sports 
day on 17/6/25 at 2:15. There 
will be lots of transition visits 
and getting children school 
ready.  
 


